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In the month of February, we have 3 people working on CDL’s all of which have passed the 

written tests and are now working with our driver’s trainer for the skills test.  We hope to have 

them driving bus by the end of March. 

This month has been a hectic month for discipline on buses.   

 35 tickets were issued in total 

o 23 tickets issued for not following rules and kids being bullies 

o 12 kids were suspended from the bus 

o 4 suspended for fighting 

o 1 for trying to hit an aide on the bus 

o 7 suspended for vaping on the bus 

We stayed busy doing trips this month also 

 8 music trips  

 8 sport trips  

 7 skiing trips with 2 buses each 

 2 cheer trips  

 3 FFA trips  

 9 buses doing back and forth trips to the movies for AR award 

 2 special needs trips 

 The little buses were taken 23 days 

We have had a few days that every extra bus has been out somewhere. 

 

Thankfully our mechanics have not had to drive as much in February, so we have been able to 

cut back on our overtime.  We have had extra time trying to keep up on mechanic work orders 

to keep buses running with all the trips we have had.  

Thank you for all your time and support.   

 

Ryan W. Edwards 


